Writing to Your Member of Congress: A Template

[Your residential Address]

[Date]

The Honorable [Full Name]

U.S. Senate (or U.S. House of Representatives)

Washington, DC 20510 (20515 for House)

Dear Senator (or Representative) [Last name]:
I (We) am (are) contacting your office to request a brief meeting with you on [Date]. 

I (We) am (are) the [your role in SS/HS] for the federally-funded Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative in [your school district, etc.].  We are aware of and applaud your support for [add something relevant to SS/HS that this member of Congress supported in legislation, such as bullying prevention, crime reduction, suicide prevention, etc.]. As the [your role in SS/HS] for your district’s SS/HS initiative, I (we) would like to meet with you to demonstrate how our initiative and your efforts have succeeded in helping [identify solution to problem]. Our Safe Schools/Healthy Students grant has had a positive and transformative impact on the safety and wellbeing of hundreds of children and youth in our community.

Safe Schools/Healthy Students is a collaborative effort between the U.S. Departments of Education, Health and Human Services, and Justice.   Federal discretionary grant funding is awarded to local education agencies, in partnership with their community’s mental health, law enforcement, juvenile justice agencies, and other local agencies, to implement a  coordinated, comprehensive plan of activities, programs, and services that focus on promoting healthy childhood development, and preventing violence, alcohol, and drug abuse.   

I (we) know you will agree that it has never been more important to find genuine, cost-effective solutions to the challenges facing our youth, and the SS/HS initiative has fundamentally—and successfully—changed our approach to these issues.  The success of this program is evident in data collected from SS/HS grantees and the Nation’s ’investment in SS/HS has resulted in long-lasting changes that will continue well beyond the years of funding.

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss the many positive outcomes that have occurred from this effort—not only in the lives of our children and families, but in how our community has transformed the way agencies and families work together in more coordinated and cost-effective ways.   Citizens’ long-term safety and wellbeing is essential in the prosperity of our community.  

If you or your staff has any questions, I can be reached by phone at ________ or by email at ___________.  I will also follow-up via phone to confirm the appointment.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, 

